

7/06/2017

MoU between the EPLO and the European Law Students' Association, Department of Athens

On June 7, 2017, a Memorandum of Understanding was signed between the EPLO and the European Law Students' Association (ELSA), Athens branch, which foresees that the two parties agree to cooperate at all possible levels to promote their goals for the benefit of the new generation and the new legal scientists.

Cooperation foresees mutual promotion of activities that promote education and research via the organization of conferences, joint research activities, co-promotion of activities. Furthermore ELSA Athens' Members are granted a discount with regards to EPLO's summer schools programs and advanced benefits in degree programs of the European Law and Governance School.

The MoU was signed at the headquarters of the EPLO in Athens, Greece by the Deputy Director for Management Mrs. Vasiliki Lykoura and the Chairman of the Board of ELSA Athens Mr. Petros-Orestis Katsoulas.

1/1